
Invitation to Kesko’s Q2-webcast on 23
July 2021
A stock exchange release concerning Kesko's half year financial report for
January-June 2021 will be published on Friday 23 July 2021, at around 9.00 am
(EET/EEST).

A results conference, conducted in Finnish, will be held at 11.00 am (EET/EEST) as a
webcast and a conference call available at www.kesko.fi/raporttikeskus. A transcript of
the Q&A session will be available in English afterwards at www.kesko.fi/report-centre.

An audiocast/teleconference, conducted in English, will be held at 12.30 noon
(EET/EEST). A link to the audiocast/teleconference is available at www.kesko.fi/report-
centre.  Registration is required for participating in the audiocast.
 

Dial-in numbers for the conference are:

PIN: 62895774#

Finland: +358 981710310
Sweden: +46 856642651
United Kingdom: +44 3333000804
United States: +1 6319131422

Further information: Hanna Jaakkola, VP, Investor Relations, tel. +358 105 323 540.
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